
Stephanie Buonadonna <office@elypres.org>

Church email, July 16, 2024, update on church property
Julie Schuett <pastorjulie@elypres.org> Tue, Jul 16, 2024 at 9:37 AM
To: Stephanie Buonadonna <office@elypres.org>, Julie Schuett <pastorjulie@elypres.org>

As you know, storms passed through last night. We have a tree down at the church which is blocking the north entrance
to the building. So, until further notice, only the south entrance will be open. 

Today is a quiet day on the construction site, after the underground plumbing is finished, the cement floor will be poured. 
It is looking good!

Stay well and in the faith.

In Christ,
Pastor Julie

--
 
Rev. Dr. Julie Schuett
First Presbyterian Church near Ely, Iowa
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